
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

EDGEWOOD DRIVE NORTH FROM US 98 TO WANAMAKER AVENUE  

Financial Project ID: 440356-1-52-01 January 2022 

Polk County, FL 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin a multi-use 

trail project on Edgewood Drive North from US 98 (East Broadway 

Street) to Wanamaker Avenue in Ft. Meade in January 2022.  

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications 
(863) 519-2828 
Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

adding a 10-foot-wide trail on the west side of Edgewood Drive 

North from East Broadway Street to 6th Street NE, and on the 

east side of Edgewood Drive North from 6th Street NE to 

south of 9th Street NE 

resurfacing the side street entrances at 3rd Street NE, 6th 

Street NE and Wanamaker Avenue 

reconstructing driveway turnouts and improving drainage 

enhancing safety for pedestrians along Edgewood Drive North 
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PROJECT INFORMATION 

Construction begins Wednesday, January 19, and ends in spring 2022, weather permitting. 

No lane closures are allowed between 6 and 8 a.m. or 1 and 3 p.m. on weekdays. 

Drainage improvements will require temporarily closing Edgewood Drive North between East 

Broadway Street and 3rd Street NE and between 6th Street NE and 9th Street NE.  

Closures with detours will occur on weekends only and not at the same time.  

Traffic will be detoured at the nearest side street during weekend road closures. 

Construction costs are estimated at $880,000. 

www.swflroads.com/edgewood/98towanamaker.pdf 

twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 


